Dear VVolunteer Coordinators,

| hope this message finds you well. As we continue to strengthen our mission and the impact we
make in the community, | am excited to introduce our Planned Giving program.

This initiative allows individuals to contribute to our organization through various estate
planning options, helping secure a sustainable future for our cause. Your role as volunteer
coordinators is vital, and we believe you can help us spread the word.

We invite you to an informational session on [Date & Time] where we'll discuss how planned
giving works, its benefits, and how you can share this important news with potential donors.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our mission. Together, we can create
lasting change!

Warm regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization Name]



